
Bid Addendum No. 2 for: 
INTERCITY TRANSIT 

OLYMPIA TRANSIT CENTER NORTH SITE IMPROVEMENTS 
PROJECT #2237 

To: All ProspecƟve Bidders 
From: Whitney Holm, PE 
RE: INTERCITY TRANSIT – OLYMPIA TRANSIT CENTER NORTH SITE IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT #2237 
 
All Bidders are required to make the following subsƟtuƟons to the Bid Documents. Below is a 
descripƟon of the revisions made to the Contract Documents. This Addendum takes precedence in 
resolving inconsistencies in any parts of the contract documents. Bidders are hereby noƟfied that the 
documents have been amended as follows: 
 
The bid opening postponed unƟl Friday, August 11, 2023 @ 11:00 a.m. Bids will be accepted from 9:00 
a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 


